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ADDENDUM #2 – Leddy Park Bike Park Design/Build RFP 
Date: March 7, 2024 
To: All Bidders 
From:  Burlington Parks, Recreation & Waterfront 
Re: Addendum #2 | Leddy Bike Park Design/Build RFP  
 
 
Provided below is the City’s response to the outstanding question regarding the level of design required 
for the Leddy Park Bike Park Design/Build RFP. 
 

1. Wondering what level design documents will be needed. Will we need a full survey of the site and 
engineered drawings? 

a. Drawings stamped by a licensed and insured engineer are required for this project (see the 
City Standard Contract Conditions, Exhibit E in the RFP, for insurance requirements). The 
priority for the design documents will be to provide written specification for materials, an 
overall site plan, detail drawings of technical features, and record/as-built drawings if any 
deviations are made during construction. These requirements are primarily for liability 
purposes and to ensure the park can be maintained according to its original design intent. 
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